Life Protection
Amendment

February 1, 2024

Dear Supporter,

Today marks the state deadline for petition validation for all citizen initiatives in
Florida, and with that our petition-gathering efforts have officially come to a close.

While we did not reach the signature threshold needed to qualify for ballot placement
this November, we are beyond grateful for the tens of thousands of life-minded
Floridians who signed our petition in support of this worthy endeavor to protect all
preborn lives in our state.

We want to extend a huge thank you to all the incredible individuals, families,
churches, and organizations from across the state that rallied behind our efforts.
While the objective we were aiming for was not reached, the time you invested still
has great significance, which we believe will continue to be realized in the months
and years to come.

In the meantime, there are still some expenses associated with wrapping up the
petition phase of our efforts to protect every preborn life in Florida. If you are in a
position to help, your financial support to cover these costs would be greatly
appreciated, and will be put to use right away.

We look forward to sharing more updates soon on where we go from here!
With gratitude,
Mark Minck

State Chairman
Protect Human Life Florida
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